
A Meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Monday, June 5, 2017 in Room 112 
of the Town Hall beginning at 7:10pm.   The following members were present. 
 

Eric Kraus, Chairman 
Nancy Mackenzie, Clerk 
Mark Gallivan  
David Salvatore  
Ann Ragosta.  
 
Also present: 
James Johnson, Town Administrator 
Cindy Berube Executive Assistant 

 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Mr. Kraus welcomed Ann Ragosta to the Board and welcomed back Mark Gallivan.  
Before we get into new business.   A heartfelt request.  I really want to have a great 
year, we have a lot to accomplish and hope we work together a team.   We do this 
because we all have a vision for the town.   We have some not so good issues and 
good issues.  
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Re-organization 
 
Chairman 
MOTION  moved by Mrs. Mackenzie  to make Eric Kraus Chairman, seconded by Mr. 
Gallivan, VOTED  5-0-0 
 
 
Vice Chairman 
Motion moved by Mrs. Mackenzie to make Mark  Gallivan Vice Chairman, seconded 
by Mr. Kraus, VOTED  4-1-0 (Mr. Salvatore opposed) 
 
Clerk  
MOTION moved by Mr. Gallivan to make Mrs. Mackenzie Clerk, seconded by Mr. 
Kraus, VOTED 5-0-0 
 
We thank you I Know you attended a meeting.  If you have agenda items get them to 
Cindy.   We probably will have a work session.  We will probably get together once 
or twice.   
 
Town Clerk Position 
Mr. Johnson informed the Board he received a call from Mr. Powers at 6pm and he 
has withdrawn his application for Town Clerk.    He finally got back to me today.   It 



was felt he was strung along.   Mr. Johnson stated that the applicant had things he 
was doing.   Mrs. Ragosta wanted to know if it gets reposted.   Mr. Johnson, no from 
the screening committee it was a clear 1 and 2.   Mr. Kraus, the last time we updated 
the Board we had Joe, Liz and a women.   Mr. Kraus did we dismiss her?  Mr. Johnson 
I can call her.     I say we still interview Liz tomorrow.   
 
 
 
MOTION moved by Mr. Gallivan to adjourn at 7:30pm, seconded by Mr. Kraus, 
VOTED  5-0-0 


